
Dear Chair Theodore, 

At today’s Debt Review Committee meeting, the committee reviewed and discussed the following 
resolutions: 

 

1. Resolution of the Salt Lake County Council Declaring Official Intent to Reimburse Expenditures 
to Its General Fund or Other County Funds for the Financing of Project Costs Associated with 
Acquiring, Improving, or Constructing a Government Center, Other County Capital Projects, 
and Related Facilities. 

2. Resolution of the Municipal Building Authority of Salt Lake County, Utah, Declaring Official 
Intent to Reimburse Expenditures to Its General Fund or Other County Funds for the Financing 
of Project Costs Associated with Acquiring, Improving, or Constructing a Government Center, 
Other County Capital Projects, and Related Facilities. 

 

After careful review and discussion, the Debt Review Committee unanimously voted to favorably 
recommend that the County Council approve both resolutions. 

The committee recognizes that time is of the essence in approving these resolutions to ensure the 
County has the necessary financial mechanisms in place for these critical projects. We strongly 
encourage the Council to approve them as soon as possible in their next possible Council session to 
avoid any delays in implementation. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or if the committee can provide any additional information 
to assist the Council in its deliberations. 

 Sincerely, 

Chris Harding 

Chair, Debt Review Committee 

Salt Lake County 

  

 


